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Chatham County Police Department’s Marine Patrol to Hold Media Availability as Summer 

Boating Season Begins 

Chatham County, GA (May 21, 2019) –The Chatham County Police Department’s Marine Patrol 

will hold a media availability at 11:00 a.m. on Wednesday, May 22, 2019 at their office located 

at 3121 River Drive in Thunderbolt to discuss the start of the summer boating season. 

Marine Patrol officers will be available to answer questions regarding boater safety and 

enforcement, and media will have the opportunity to go out on the water with officers for 

photos and video. 

Memorial Day weekend is the traditional start of the summer boating season, and Marine 

Patrol wants to make sure citizens understand boating laws and safety measures prior to 

operating watercraft. 

### 

Contact: 
Betsy Nolen 
Public Information Officer 
Chatham County Police Department 
Cell: (912) 675-2949  
Email: bnolen@chathamcounty.org 
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